



THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON — EDMONTON — ALBERTA

May 8, 1984

NEXT MEETING Tuesday, May 15, 1984, Mayfair Golf and Country Club at 12.15 p.m.

COMING EVENTS

- The Tri-Club Installation Party will be held in the Maple Leaf Room, Edmonton Inn on Saturday, May 12, 1984. Cocktails: 6.00 p.m. Dinner: 7.00 p.m. Dancing: 9.00 p.m. to 1.00 a.m. Cost: \$25.00 per persom. On the following morning, Sunday, May 13, 1984 the Gyros and Gyrettes along with their children and grandchildren are recordially invited by the Sherwood Park Gyro Club for a Breakfast in the Park commencing at 9.00 a.m.
- 2. Grand Forks Gyro Club Installation Dinner and Dance Daturday, May 26, 1984 at Christina Lake Community Hall. Cocktails: 6.30 p.m. 7.30 p.m. Dinner: 7.30 p.m. Dancing: 9.00 p.m. 1.00 a.m. Float-Away Breakfast on Sunday, May 27, 1984 at 9.00 a.m. Please advise Frank Koide of your attendance by Wednesday, May 16, 1984 Telephone: Res. (604) 442-8650 or Bus. (604) 442-2114.
- 3. The District VIII Inter-Club Golf Tournament will be held at the Red Deer Golf and Country Club on Tuesday, June 5, 1984. Tee-Off Time: 10.30 a.m. Green Fee: \$22.00. Please submit your entry, soonest, to Ernie Siegel.
- 4. International Gyro Convention at Belden Village Complex, North Canton,
 Ohio, June 28 through July 1, 1984.
- 5. District VIII Convention at Wallace, Idaho, July 19 through 22, 1984.

STOK AND VISITING

- l. Stan Smith is in the General Hospital for orthopedic surgery on a pelvic problem. Drop in and visit Stan at 5B-61.
- 2. Dan Lawton is still in the Misericordia Hospital but is now well on road to recovery.

OBITUARY

Enoch Loveseth, a veteran member of almost 60 years in the Edmonton Gyro Club, passed away at his winter home in Hollywood, Florida on Monday, April 23, 1984.

A long time member of Gyro, he joined the Club in 1925 a few short years after it was chartered. He was one of a small group of pioneers during its formative years who made Gyro what it is today.

During a long residence in Edmonton, Enoch contributed much to the business development of the city, operating Loveseth's Imperial Service Station at the corner of 107 Street and Jasper Avenue during the early twenties. This

During a long residence in Edmonton, Enoch contributed much to the business development of the city, operating Loveseth's Imperial Service Station at the corner of 107 Street and Jasper Avenue during the early twenties. This was almost an Edmonton landmark. Later the incorporation of an expanded business, Loveseth Ltd., expressed his great faith in the future of Edmonton. At his death he was Chairman of the Board of this business.

Our sincere and heartfelt sympathy is extended to son, Loyd, and daughters, Alvina, Joyce, and Betty Ann.

A memorial service will be held at Foster and McGarvey Ltd. on Saturday, May 12, 1984 at 1.00 p.m.

TELEPHONE

Vern and Fran Sadd's residence telephone number is 488-5042.

(over)

GYRO EXPANSION

Our congratulations and welcome to the family of the following new Gyro Clubs which will soon receive their Charters:

- 1. The Gyro Club of Bangor, District Vl, sponsored by the Monctom Gyro Club and seconded by the Sussex Gyro Club.

 Installation: May 19, 1984 at the Bangor Hilton Inn, Bangor, Maine.
- 2. The Gyro Club of Castlegar, District VIII, sponsored by the Trail Gyro Club and seconded by the Grand Forks Gyro Club.

Installation: May 25, 1984 at the Fireseide Inn, Castlegar, B.C.

THIS WEEK (27)

President Ken Burnett welcomed the return of Stew Graham, Ken McKenzie, Garnet Melson, Vern Sadd, and Howard Wilson from their respective winter homes in Yuma, Arizona. He also welcomed the presence of Elmer MacGillivray and Benny Van Loon.

It was reported that the cover of a recent edition of the official publication of the Alberta Hospital Association featured a photograph of our own Nelles Buchanan. This was a well deserved hono as Nelles over the years has devoted a tremendous amount of his talent and time to this organization.

1st Lieutenant-Governor Norman Hinton, who will be the Installing Officer at the Tri-Club Ceremony, will meet with the Executive and Directors of the Edmonton Gyro Club at the Edmonton Inr on Saturday, May 12, 1984 at 1.30 p.m.

Bert Boren won the draw.

And now for a few last thoughts.

Warning on the main street of Beverly Hills: "Beware of children going to school - especially if they are driving cars."

In the window of a fishermen's supplies store: "Guaranteed to get a pike's pique."

Boasts an American supermarket: "Here you will discover the finest liquors and the best fruits. It's where the beer and the cantalloupe play."

On the sandblaster's and high rise window cleaner's truck: "Call us if you have any dirty stories."

The sign on the shuttered magic shop: "Vanished until next season."

And now to disappear until the next meeting.

Cheerio